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March 15, 2020 
 

Dear Friends and Family,  
 

Thank you for being a loyal friend of the Y. We are closely monitoring the ever-
changing landscape that is COVID-19. We remain committed to our public health 
responsibility and our mission of safely responding to the health and wellness needs of 

the community.  
 

In an effort to provide a safe, healthy, experience for all who enter our facility, we are 
implementing the following changes to operations. Please check our website, Facebook 
Page and email for updates daily.  

 
Program and facility updates effective Monday, 3/16/2020: 

 All Winter 2 Session Programs including Gymnastics, Youth Sports and Aquatics 
are postponed. 

 All group exercise classes including CrossFit are postponed.  

 Towel service is suspended. Please bring your own towel. 

 Equipment rental is suspended – no equipment can be checked out. 

 On-site child care is closed – this includes licensed child care, Kids’ World, ACE 
Place and Learning Tree Preschool.  

 Jungle Gym is cancelled. 

 The sauna and whirlpool are closed. 

 Guest passes and Nationwide Reciprocity are suspended. 

Our Cardio Theater, Mind/Body Studio, Weight Room, Pool Locker Rooms and West 

Gym will remain open as a resource to the community at this time. Please remember 
to wipe off all equipment before and after use with disinfectant spray located in each 

area.  
 

Facility Weekday Hours - Effective Monday, March 16, 2020 

 Facility:  5:00 AM – 8:00 PM 

 Pool: 5:30 AM – 4:30 PM Note that all hours are for open/lap swim as all 
lessons and group exercise classes have been suspended. 



  

We are diligently monitoring updates from the Ottawa County Health Department and 
state authorities. Please monitor our website, email and social media for changes to 

programs and schedules.  

Together, we will get through this. If you have any concerns or questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact myself or a member of my staff. We are doing our best to 

serve and support the community during this difficult time.   

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Gregory Coil, CEO 


